
 
CITY OF BELLE ISLE, FLORIDA 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

 
Meeting Date: January 4, 2022 
 
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
From: B. Francis, City Manager 
 
Subject:   Swann Deck Replacement Project Bid 
 
Background: At the January 4, 2022 Council meeting, the City Council approved the 

bid of Price Construction in the amount of $38,680 to construct a new deck at Swann 

Beach.  The Council also requested that we see what the addition cost would be to add 

a walkway and platform over the storm drainage outfall structure so it could also be 

used by park visitors.  Price Construction presented a proposal for this addition in the 

amount of $32,135.00.  This will be a good addition to the park as it will allow for a 

second deck and reduce the potential liability of visitors walking out on the outfall 

structure.   Although a sketch of the project is included, if the proposal is approved, the 

contractor will have formal plans drawn up.    

Staff Recommendation: Approve the additional funding for the project.     

 
Suggested Motion:  I move we approve funding in the amount of $32,135.00 for 
the additional decking at Swann Beach.   
 
Alternatives:  Do not accept the proposal      
 
Fiscal Impact:  $32,135.00 from ARPA funding.    
 
Attachments:  Price Proposal 

   Sketch of the project 

 


